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ARCHIVE NOTE 

Due to formatting difficulties this Report is not searchable using the Find tool. Note 

also that it wasn't until formal adoption of the Club recording area in 1966 that the 

Club Report concentrated exclusively on the York area. This first Report includes a 

lot of sightings from outside the Club area, including many from the East coast and 

there is even a Pied-billed Grebe near Harrogate!  

 

 

 

 










